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Please do not pass this bill. Further empowering people to camp wherever they 

please will not help solve our tragic humanitarian crisis. It will only serve to enable the 

worst actors and inflame tensions within the community. Please focus our 

government’s efforts on wisely spending the tax dollars the voting population has 

allocated for this issue. Allowing people to live in squalor is not kindness and will only 

lead to the further destruction of our natural areas as well as the livability of our 

communities.  


